
 
 

Agreed Report - Board of Management Meeting 

Date: 27/09/2022 

• Treasury Update: FFSU – Covid Grant approved and confirmed by the accountant 

• Principal Report: (CPOR)/Anti-Bullying – No Reports 

• Policy Reviews: BoM is to review & update the following policies –  

 Parent Association Policy (For upcoming AGM Sept 22) 

 Anti-bullying Policy – to be ratified October (sent for Patron Approval/Parents- 

upload to site for readily available access) 

 Positive Communication Policy – to support Anti-Bullying Policy- PDST 

Restorative Practice CPD for all Staff/SNA to reinforce PR approach. 

 Child Protection & Safe Guarding Statement (sent to Patron for approval & 

uploaded to website for parental access) 

• Cleaning Update:  

 A new cleaning company Gleam Clean started on 28.09.22 taking over from 

Posh Wash.  

 They will be contracted to 3 hours Monday, Wednesday, and Friday.  

 They will store their supplies at the school 

 A note of thanks will be sent to Posh Wash 

• New Caretaker required:   

 Notice for the position will be put up through Education Posts in mid-

October.  

 A budget set in motion & we will discuss it again. 

• BoM: There is one new member, the male parent nominee position was filled by Chris Walsh 

• PTA: The new PTA members are as follows: 

 Chairperson: Adam Ozmin 

 Secretary: Jo Miller 

 Treasurer: David Mc Elroy 

Parent Representatives: 

 Junior Infants: Jo Miller  & Kara Kane 

 Senior Infants: Jikta Placha & Lynda Stopford 

 First Class: Claire Downey & Sinead Hennessy 

 Second Class: Rebecca Whineray & Zofia Howell 

• Play Area: We are still hoping to extend to the back/side of our yard. Anne is working on this 



 
• N.C.S.E/S.E.R Staff changes : Unfortunately our S.N.A will be resigning. We will give her a 

wonderful send off as she brought so much to the school. 

• S.E.R audit has taken place 7th September 2022 – awaiting feedback re: any increase on SNA 

allocation. Currently allocated 1 SNA & 20 hrs SET. 

• PTA Chairperson requires a thank you gift. Spend Agreed. 

Thank You 

 

 

Singed Anne Gregory  

 

 (Board of Management) 

29th September 2022 


